
VISITS TO HIS BEATITUDE
On Friday, June 8/21, 2024, H.H.B. our Father and Patriarch of
Jerusalem Theophilos received:

 

1-The Managing Director of the Patriarchal School of Holy Zion
Elder Dragoman Archimandrite Mattheos with the teachers and
the students who graduated in the current year.

His  Beatitude  spoke  to  them,  analyzing  the  centuries-old
religious,  cultural  and  ecclesiastical  work  of  the
Patriarchate of Jerusalem, in which they are also called, if
they have such a vocation and inclination, to assist in their
timely entry into the Holy Sepulcher Brotherhood.

2-The Director of the Red Cross Office in Ramallah, Mr Arnaud
Meffre, who analyzed the humanitarian work carried out by this
organization in Israel, Palestinian Authority and Gaza and the
difficulties it encounters in its practice of this work after
October  7,  2024.
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